
 

 

World Deaf Rugby 

NOTICE OF 2019 AGM 
 

Dear Members, 

An Annual General Meeting is overdue.   

I hereby give notice of a proposal to hold a WDR AGM electronically over the weekend of 2 and 3 
November.  For the most part the meeting will be by documentation provided by way of reports 
and proposals prior to the meeting.  However, the appointment of officers will require a voting 
process.   

With this in mind I would ask members to consider the following matters. 

1.  There will be reports from the Chairman and Secretary.  Any member wishing to submit 
a report will be entitled to do so in writing.  To enable a proper opportunity for all 
members to consider the reports I would ask that they are submitted to me not later than 
17 October 2019. 

2.  The following officer positions are open for candidates Chairman, Vice-Chairman and 
Secretary.  Candidates may self propose but they should have the support of their home 
rugby union. 

3.  Members wishing to submit proposals for the future conduct of Deaf Rugby should do 
so in writing not later than 10 October 2019.  Please note proposals should be supported 
with a brief statement in support.  Members will have the opportunity to respond to that 
statement.   Please note that proposals will be subject to a vote and will be passed or 
rejected on the basis of a simple majority.    

If you have any questions please contact me via e-mail.  In the absence of any objection to the 
chosen dates a formal notice with an agenda will be submitted next month. 

 

Lyndon James  

  



 

 

World Deaf Rugby 

MINUTES OF 2019 AGM 

 
The Minutes of the 2019 World Deaf Rugby AGM will be posted as 

soon as they are available. 

 

 

 


